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7 October 2019 
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Pizza Hut Maidenhead Thursday 10 October 2019  

 
We have planned a trip into Maidenhead and will be visiting Pizza Hut as part of your 
child’s ADSAN learning module. This is going to be a wonderful opportunity for the 
students to experience a social meal in the community. This trip has been costed at 
£10 per student and this includes adult pizza buffet plus a drink and travel. Please 
can we have any voluntary contributions by Wednesday 9 October.  We will need to 
arrive at the venue by 11.45am for a 12.00 lunch and will finish by 1.30pm. We will 
travel by school minibus and start to prepare to leave Manor Green at 11.30 and 
return by 2 pm.   

 
Your child will need to come in suitable clothing, for example casual clothing with a 
coat. We also require wheelchairs/buggies for safety. 

 
The day will be overseen by myself and Zoe, so please contact us if you have any 
further questions either by email or by calling the school office.    

 
Yours faithfully   
  
 
 
 
Nikki Bagshaw Jeffers Class Teacher  
Zoe Rapley HLTA 
  
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
I am happy for my child __________________ to take part in the bowling trip 2019.    
 
 
  
Signed (parent/carer)   ________________________________  

  
 

 


